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Dear Medicaid Provider, 
 
We have received many calls from Maine ADAP members regarding claims for prescriptions that are not being 
processed correctly resulting in higher than expected co-pays.   
 
Maine ADAP may be billed as primary, secondary, tertiary, depending on member eligibility.  In addition, 
members may have both MaineCare eligibility, ADAP eligibility, or both.  With recent changes in MaineCare 
member copays, we want to remind providers that ADAP should be billed secondary for eligible members with 
copays.    
 
If you have questions or need billing assistance, please contact the Optum helpdesk at 1-888-420-9711. 

To: MaineCare Providers 

From:    Dan Mickool, B.S., R.Ph, M.S., Ed. D, Associate Director of Pharmacy 

Date: July 7, 2025 

Re: ADAP Billing Reminder 

  
 


